
 

Class Zoom Check-in Golden Rules 

 
1. Remember all children will be muted upon entry. 

Please do not unmute yourself until you are asked 

to by the session leader. 

2. Wait patiently until the teacher starts the 

meeting, and all your classmates have arrived. 

3. Remember that everyone in the meeting can see 

what is behind you. Make sure you are 

somewhere that you feel comfortable. 

4. Always wear suitable clothing to the class check-

in. 

5. When you’d like to share some thoughts with 

your teacher, simply comment in the chat bar. 

Then, your teacher will invite you to speak and 

share your question. 

6. Be polite and kind at all times – remember, we’re 

recording this to keep you safe. 

To take part in our class meetings, you must always 

follow these safety rules. 


